
From:  Kent Beyda <kentbeyda@earthlink.net>

Sent time:  05/21/2020 12:30:03 PM

To:  Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>

Subject:  The Hollywood Center
 

Hi Craig - I’m a constituent who is very much opposed to the Millennium/Hollywood Center project. Who can I contact in your
office before the public comment period ends in 2 weeks?

Kent Beyda

Kent


